Public Water Supply District # 1
Of Ralls County, Missouri

Public Hearing — Environmental Impact
June 24, 2025

The Public Hearing for Environmental Impact was held June 24, 2025, at the district office, 3316
Market Street, Hannibal, MO beginning time 5:10 p.m. Ronda Barton attested that the notice of
the hearing was duly and timely posted.

The following were present by Roll Call: President, Aaron Ball; Vice-President, Michelle
Lehenbauer; and Directors, Robert Sergent, Martin Judlowe and Joseph Strode. Also present,
District Treasurer, Nancy Morris; District Clerk, Ronda Barton; District Engineer, Mark Bross,
Klingner & Associates PC; Alliance Local Manager, Tyler Stuhlman; Alliance Director of
Operations, Josh Duncan. No other guests were in attendance.

Mr. Bross stated the Environmental Impact document is available for viewing all present. He
stated that the Environmental Impact Document includes correspondence from US Fish and
Wildlife, the US Army Corps of Engineers, the State Historic Preservation Office, Missouri
Department of Conservation, and Missouri Division of State Parks and that all agencies were
notified and provided responses regarding potential endangered species and historical site
impacts. There were no impacts received from any of the agencies. Their responses will be
included in final documents submission.

Mr. Bross requested questions.

Having no further questions, Mr. Ball requested a motion to close the hearing. Ms. Lehenbauer
motioned to adjourn the Environmental Impact Public Hearing. Mr. Strode seconded. Roll Call:
Ball, Lehenbauer, Judlowe, Sergent, Strode. Nays: 0. Motion carried. The hearing adjourned at

5:15 pm.
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Ronda Barton, District Clerk Aaron Ball, President
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